
Changes to the Newsletter 

Weekly to Fortnightly 

We have made the decision to change the fre-
quency of our newsletters. We will now publish a 
newsletter every fortnight. Hopefully this will mean 
that you are less bombarded with information, but 
still have very regular communication about all the 
different events and initiatives. Our Twitter feeds 
are updated most days with all the up to date in-

formation, and Parentmail is a regular 
and effective way of keeping in con-
tact. Please follow us at 
@stpeteratgowts. If you find Twitter 
hard to use then please access the 
most recent information through our 

school website too.  

Our Postponed World 
Book Day 

We celebrated World 
Book Day this week with 
lots of fabulous costumes 
and lovely book activities. 

Drama workshops were re-arranged and the chil-
dren enjoyed some fabulous sessions with Mr 
Housam and Debutots. We are hoping to rear-
range any missed library visits as soon as possi-
ble. Watch this space! 

 

 

 

 

 

First Place for Key Stage 1 and 2 Poets 

We are delighted to announce that our two groups 
of performers that represented the school at the 
Lincoln Music and Drama Festival both achieved 
first place in their groups. We were immensely 

proud and delighted to win two trophies. A huge 
well done to all involved, especially Miss Smith 

and Mrs Pennington 
who prepared the chil-
dren so well! We are 

now looking forward to 
seeing them perform in 

school at our Spring 
Musical Evening! 
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St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School  

Fortnightly  News Updates 

Dates for your diary: 

15/3/18 - Y4 Leading ‘Family 
Worship’ 

22/3/18 - Y3 Leading ‘Family 
Worship’ 

W/c 19/3/18 - Last Week for 
clubs 

20/3/18 - School  running at 
LCFC for Sports Relief 

21/3/18 - Rec Visit to Rand 
Farm 

22/3/18 - Spring Musical 
Evening 

23/3/18 - Y5/6 Visit to Space 
Centre (Leicester) 

26 & 27/3/18 - Parents       
Evenings 

28/3/18 - Easter Craft Morn-
ing 

28/3/18 - Easter Service 2pm  

28/3/18 - Last day of  Term 4 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 
(99.3%),  and Year 6 

(100%) for their great  
attendance this week 

 

 

 

 

Calling All Year 4 Parents! 

Afternoon Tea and  

Family Worship 

On Thursday afternoons, 
we are hosting ‘Family 
Worship’, where children 
from different classes will 
be leading Collective 
Worship - sharing their 
thoughts through drama, 
games, story-telling, prayers and songs. 
Parents of the Year Group who are lead-
ing worship will be able to join us from 
2.20pm, share a cup of tea, cake and then 
attend the ‘Family Worship’ in the hall.  
Year 4 will be leading worship on Thurs-
day 15th March. PLEASE COME AND 
JOIN US PARENTS! 

SPORTS RELIEF 
Sports Relief is coming 
up 17th - 23rd of March. 
Wrist bands will be avail-
able from the Office to 
purchase next week. Mrs 
Hickerton and Mr Pyburn 
are running the Lincoln 
10K next week in aid of Sport Relief. If 
you wish to support us there will be a 
box at the Front Office. Mr Pyburn will be 
running considerably faster than Mrs 
Hickerton!  

On Tuesday 20th March the whole school 
will be running round LCFC football sta-
dium in order to complete the Sports Re-
lief mile. All parents are welcome to join 
us. This should be a really exciting event. 
Please look our for more information ear-
ly next week.  

SPRING MUSICAL EVENT 

Does your child play an instrument or 
sing? If so, we would love to know! We are 
looking for excellent performers to enter-
tain us at the Spring Musical Evening. 
Please see Mrs Hickerton if you think your 
child may be able to perform.  

 

Value this term  - 

Happiness 

What makes you happy? 

What is true  

happiness? 


